Dear Room 105 Families,

It was great to see everyone at conferences. I always enjoy sharing the learning that happens in room 105. Today I will be handing out information for the Kenwood Robotics Team: The Kenwood Cogs. Applications are due Thursday December 17th and the students will find out who will be on the team on Friday December 18th. There will be 3 teams of 3-4 students. Email me with any questions/concerns.

Here is what we did this week:

- Social Studies Colonization
- Science

 Heredity
- Reading Character Unit Complete
- Writing Literary Essay
- Math 2nd half of Module 2
- Word Study List 9 test

ROBOTICS APPLICATION DUE THURSDAY DECEMBER 17

KENWOOD



December 14-18

COGS

Monday 14	Tuesday 15	Wednesday 16	Thursday 17	Friday 18
Tech WORD STUDY TEST	Art Band/Strings	PE Band/Strings	Spanish MID MODULE 2 ASSESSMENT	PEBand/StringsWINTER PARTY

WINTER BREAK IS DECEMBER 21-JANUARY 1 SCHOOL RESUMES ON JANUARY 4th

Happy Weekend,

Mr.Provost
www.mrprovost.info
matthew.provost@clawsonschools.org

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!!!